
BUCKLE UP

ON EVERY JOURNEY

Seatbelts should be worn in every 
vehicle & for every journey. 

If you are operating a vehicle 
without a working seatbelt, report it 
to your health and safety rep or GMB 
London Region.

londonhealthandsafety@gmb.org.uk
Contact us in confidence: 

Contact your rep:


